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Dear Trinity families, 

 

Welcome back! And what a  wonderful start to the year it has been.  

 

The children have all come back full of energy and ready to learn. As you will see overleaf, there has been lots of fun learning 

taking place already and the children are back into their regular routine and producing some very high quality outcomes. 

 

On Monday you will receive a separate letter that will outline the dates for the half term. They will also be put on the website 

at the beginning of the week too.  

 

 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday. 

 

Darren Janes 

 

 

 

 

Head of School 

 
Primary Phase 

Trinity all Through School 

Friday 7th September 2018 
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Trinity All Through School: Learning, Loving, Living 

Welcome Back!  

We have had a fabulous start to what will be a wonderful year. Reception have settled in so well and have a lovely week ex-

ploring their new classrooms.  

We have been learning new songs, counting and most importantly making new friends 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been a fantastic first week at the Primary Phase and the children have jumped straight back into their    learning.   

In Year 1 the children have been reading the book ‘Pirates Love 

Underpants’ and producing some phenomenal writing about   

different scenes from the book. 

Alongside this, they have  also been learning about the 7            

continents through their geography driver topic of ‘Land Ahoy!’. 

 

In Year 2 they have jumped (quite literally) into jumping along a 

numberline to add on multiples of  ten, with some help from Tigger 

of course!  

They have been also looking at ways to improve their writing by 

using a wide range of sentence openers. What an impressive start 

to Upper Key Stage 1!  

 

In Year 3 the children have been having a go at some really tricky 

column additions and subtractions. Even though it has been a    

real challenge, like true Trinitarians, they haven’t given up!  

They have also started their art topic off with a bang by recapping 

primary colours and experimenting with what colours and patterns 

they could make using just them alone.  

 

Year 4 are loving their new whole class reading text, Matilda! They 

were all very excited to receive their own copy and have already 

decided that Matilda is a pretty awesome role model!  

Year 4 have also been working very hard on their presentation 

skills this week and making sure they rise to the challenge now 

they are one year older.  

 

And finally, in Year 5 the children have had a great couple of days 

settling into their new, shiny classroom!  

They started the week with an outdoor maths hunt where they 

had to work out calculations correctly in order to find the next 

clue. 

They have also been looking at perspective and pattern and are beginning to create their own personalised name labels. 


